March 3 2016

Dear
Just wanted to let you know how much we enjoyed the St. David’s Day
Coffee Morning yesterday.

It was so lovely to see everyone having such a good time and joining in
with the singing so enthusiastically.

We would like to thank all the staff and service users for the hard work
they put in to making the occasion such a success.

We look forward to attending many more similar events in the future!

Best wishes



